
We are running a number of Small Schools Carnival  
Canteen facilities this term. The first was the Small
Schools Cross Country which was run yesterday.

Thank you to those who were able to help.
We have also been asked to run a canteen facility
at the Small Schools Athletics Carnival on 19th
May. This will be more involved than the Cross
Country canteen, so we are asking for you help

well in advance. If anyone is able to help by
donating sweet treats or by helping behind the

counter please let a P&C member or the Anne in
the Office know.








We are asking for donations of eggs for our bacon
and egg rolls at the Athletics Carnival Canteen.
If you can help, especially those families with

their own production line, please bring them to
the school (in cartons, preferably with a date
written on them like the kids do at school) by

WEDNESDAY 17th May



We can achieve AMAZING things when
we ALL work together!

Back to SchoolBack to School
VouchersVouchers

available untilavailable until
June 30th.June 30th.

Congratulations to our 2023 P&C Committee:



President - Jen Philp
Vice President - Chris Philp

Vice President - Erica Peterson
Treasurer - Rose Miller

Secretary - Beth Platford
 

We have also decided to elect 2 Assistant
Executive members. We feel there is a definite
need to introduce new Executive Members and
provide the experience necessary to be able to

carry the P&C forward after our long-serving
members finish their time at Rocky River School.

We are excited to have
Peta Swilks and Vanessa Cain

working with us. Both of our new members are
very keen to help the families (especially of our
younger students) to see the benefits the P&C

provide for our School and to motivate our
families to want to be involved. We really need

new families to get involved to keep our P&C
running into the future.



Our first General Meeting was held on Monday 1st

May, so our next General Meeting will be:
Monday 5th June

5.30pm @ the School

Join ourJoin our
Email List!Email List!

We are still hearing about safety concerns in front of our School. School drop-off and pick-up times can
be very chaotic at the best of times. Throw into the mix the fact that we are on a rural/regional road used
by many B-double trucks and we have the potential for something very serious to happen. Don’t rely on

the trucks, or even other cars, to respect the School Zone lights.
PLEASE TAKE EXTRA CARE WHEN DROPPING OFF OR PICKING UP YOUR CHILDREN. 

Commute Safely toCommute Safely to
School DaySchool Day

Friday 19th May
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